
News Release 
 

 

 

Noto Plant Product Line to Resume 
 

March 29, 2007, Osaka, Japan -- Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. announced that the 
company’s Noto Plant in Houdatsushimizucho, Ishikawa Prefecture, will resume it’s 
operations in all production lines on March 29.  The plant’s operations were temporary 
suspended for inspection of the facilities after the Noto Hanto Earthquake on March 25 
and was partly resumed on March 26.   
 

 
 
For reference 

Previous announcement: Impact of Noto Peninsula Earthquake, Ishikawa Prefecture 

                       http://www.santen.com/news/20070326.pdf 
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